
Sample email for districts to send to families 
 
Subject: Your Input Matters: Participate in the Special Education Parent Involvement Survey 
 
Dear [Parent/Guardian], 
 
We hope this email finds you and your family well. As part of our ongoing commitment to providing the 
best possible support and resources for students receiving special education services, we invite you to 
participate in the annual Parent Involvement survey conducted by the New Hampshire Department of 
Education (NHED). 
 
This survey's purpose is to gauge the level of parent involvement in our schools and how it contributes 
to improving services and outcomes for children with special education. Your feedback is invaluable in 
helping us understand how we can better support your child's educational journey. 
 
We understand that each child's experience is unique, which is why we encourage you to complete a 
separate survey for each child receiving special education services in your family. 
By participating in this survey, you can ensure that your voice is heard. Your input directly influences the 
decisions made at district and state levels regarding special education services. Your feedback helps us 
strengthen the parent-school partnerships, ultimately benefiting your child's success in school. 
 
It's important to note that all responses are completely anonymous, so you can feel comfortable sharing 
your thoughts and experiences openly. 
 
Please don't miss this chance to make a difference. Your participation is crucial in helping us shape the 
future of special education in our district and across the state. 
 
To access the survey, simply click this link  or scan with your mobile phone the QR code below. The 
survey will only take a few minutes to complete, but your input will have a lasting impact. Thank you for 
your continued support and involvement in your child's education. Together, we can ensure that every 
child receives the support and resources they need to thrive. 
 
If you have any questions or need assistance with the survey, please don't hesitate to contact [insert 
contact information]. 
 
Sincerely, 
[Your Name] 
[Your Title/Position] 
[School District Name] 

 

https://nhdoe.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3mZKbaPeAfduCMu

